
 

Special Connection between Bishop Leggett and Hong Kong 

 

Bishop James Leggett loved Hong Kong. During his three terms as the 

Presiding Bishop of IPHC, he did not miss even one single big occasion of 

Hong Kong PHC. Moreover, he was the one who officiated every ordination 

service in those twelve years. 

 

Bishop Leggett really cast a significant impact on my life. It was him who gave 

me opportunities to take part in the global events, both denominational and 

interdenominational. Through participation in these events, my mind and 

vision have been vastly broadened. The inspiration did not stop there. A lot of 

church members in Hong Kong have been infilled with Kingdom 

consciousness by the Holy Spirit. No doubt I have had an impact on them, but 

I would not have become who I am today without Bishop Leggett’s fostering.  

 

Bishop Leggett was indeed a great man of vision who had a heart for the 

emerging young stars in our denomination.  

 

May God bless and comfort Bishop Leggett's family. 

 

Donavan Ng 

Field Superintendent in Hong Kong 

Pentecostal Holiness Church 

 

 


